
Sharing session between Dept. of CSE and JICA on ITEE 
and e-learning software: ThinkBoard 

 
Computer Science and Engineering department of AUST has organized a sharing session 
with JICA on 18th February 2019 (Monday) from 9:30 AM to 10:30 AM at the conference 
room of the CSE department. The session was held on the topics of national level IT 
Engineers Examination: ITEE governed by IPA, Japan and also on the JICA recommended 
e-learning software: ThinkBoard. Distinguished delegates from the JICA and KJS company, 
Japan has joined the program. Faculty members of the CSE department were present there. 
 

 

Senior Consultant from KJS 
company Dr. Ota Tomoyuki, 
shared their views regarding 
the ITEE and also the 
application of their e-
learning software. He has 
also shared some statistical 
analysis on performance 
improvement through using 
the e-learning software: 
ThinkBoard.  
  

JICA consultant from Japan Mr. Hide Nakano and Mr. Sawada Keisuke shared some key 
points about the ITEE Exam. Mr. Maheen Matin, JICA Consultant, Dhaka also shared the 
current view of using the software in Japan. He added that some private and government 
university of Bangladesh are implemented the pilot project for e-learning ThinkBoard 
software. 

 

 
 


